
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families, 

Thank you so much for the overwhelming response to The Asda Cashpot appeal. 

We have already raised over £170 which is amazing! This money will all be used 

towards the cost of new IPads which are able to support all of our new software. 

This will really enhance the curriculum offer for the children. To keep you updated, 

the money raised in previous years, leftover from outdoor play equipment, is being 

used to complete the outdoor Quad area. We aim to have enough seating out there 

for a whole class which will be amazing. Photos to follow as soon as possible. 

On Tuesday 17th September, we have the photographer in to take individual photos 

so please send the children in uniform even if it is their PE day. They can bring their 

kit with them of course! If you would like a photo of our children with a sibling, 

please pop along to the school hall at 8.30am. 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for 

your Diary. 

➢ Individual School photos 17th 

September.  

➢ Coffee morning for parents in 

our pod. Please come along 

and meet some of the team 

who are here to help. We’d 

love to get your ideas! 

➢ Pupil Leadership elections 

and announcement of Pupil 

Leadership Team 

➢ Cycle/Scooter to school week 

23rd September. 

➢ SEND Sports Festival at 

Westfield by invitation. 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y6SW 98.9% 

Y6JSSB 98.5% 

Y5RC 97.6% 

Y3/4AM 97.3% 

Y3/4HH 97.1% 

Y3/4CJ 95.3% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y6SW 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Bbb 

A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, 

strawberries and cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Bobby from Y3/4HH For making fantastic choices and stepping up to already 
be an incredible Emmanuel role model. We are so proud to 
have you at our school Bobby! 

Jersey from Y3/4AM For stepping up to Year 4 as a wonderful role model. You 
are making amazing contributions in English lessons and 
setting a super standard. Thank you so much Jersey for all 
of your efforts! 

Winnie from Y3/4CJ For showing respectful learning behaviour at all times. 
You are also showing the courage to contribute ideas 
without worrying about making mistakes. We are so proud 
of you Winnie-continue to let your light shine! 

Fran from Y5RC For showing friendship, kindness and care to your class 
and the entire Emmanuel community. We are so thankful 
for everything you do Fran and very proud of you! 

Ryan from Y6JS/SB For being such a confident, active participant in class this 
year. You are absolutely fantastic Ryan and we are so 
proud of how you have stepped up to Year 6! 

Thea from Y6SW For taking part enthusiastically in class discussions and 
listening so respectfully to the opinions of others. Thank 
you for always showing the Emmanuel Way Thea-we are 
proud of you! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers-Richard, Jenson, Georgia, 

Noah, Tommy and Romario. Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the 

good work everyone. 

 

 

 

 

The Lord said to Noah, “Go into the boat with your whole family; I have found that you are 

the only one in all the world who does what is right.” 

(Genesis 7,1) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                          

  

 

 

Wow! Mia, Ethan and Toby have been to a 

pet workshop at Pets at Home and have 

been learning how to take care of their pets. 

Make sure to ask them all about it when you 

see them! 

Huge well done to Ben for passing stage four 

swimming! Brilliant news! 

Congratulations to Laila. We 

are proud to announce that 

she has tried out for a team 

and been signed for the 

under 11’s. Good luck Laila! 

Very well done to Maggie 

for passing stage 6 

swimming. Great news! 

Thank you to Talia for all of the 

research completed at home. I 

really enjoyed reading your 

fact file on Boa constrictors! 


